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   Sport Relief Friday 

This Friday we will be holding some sporting events to raise money for Sport 
Relief. Children may come to school wearing sport clothes and trainers. 

Each child will have the opportunity to run/jog/walk one mile around our 
field, as well as other fun sporting events during the day. We ask for £1 do-

nation towards this good cause. 

Support Mrs James! 

Mrs James is running a 10K trail race at 
Cartmel, Cumbria, this Saturday and hopes 
parents and carers will support her by giving 

donations. She is raising money to buy    
outdoor equipment such as scooters and 
bikes for our Reception Class. She will be 
shaking a tin for donations in and around 
school all week, so please give generously. 

Class 3 

Well done Class Three for achieving your 
‘Good To Be Green’ target of seventy 

days! We will be walking up to Bamboo-
zles for our treat on Thursday afternoon. 

Keep up the good work! 

Class 2 

This week we have been learning all about          
instructions.  We have followed instructions to make 
our very own cup cakes!  We then did some fantastic 
instruction writing and created our own designs.   
We decorated them and had a taste.  They were 
lovely, but the lemon sprinkles were very sour! 

Class 4 

Today we have been to Bishop Barrington to take part 
in a Dance Festival. There were seven other schools who 
took part. We danced to Aboriginal style music and per-
formed it very well  in front of a large audience. 

Class 5 

Last week, Class 5 had a fun-filed day filming 
their Viking animations. The children were  
surprised by how time-
consuming it was,   how-
ever all staff were very 
impressed with how well 
they worked in their 
groups. Great teamwork! 

Class 6 

 

 

 

 

Last week, we have had a great trip to the Keepmoat 
building site and have learnt about the dangers of 
trespassing on such sites. We also had a go at brick 
laying (see picture) - it’s harder than it looks! 


